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Memo

To: Lt. Gov. Kevin Bryant

From: John V. Crangle, Government Relations Officer of S.C.
Progressive Network

Re: Application of S.C. Code 8-13-560(1) to Case of Paul Campbell

Date: November 7, 2017

I hereby request that you take appropriate action pursuant to S.C. Code 8-13-560(1) in the case of Sen. 
Paul Campbell who has been charged in South Carolina with D.U.I. and giving false information to police.

As you are the presiding officer of the Senate it would appear that you have authority to suspend Sen. 
Campbell based on the charges filed against him if they constitute a crime of moral turpitude. Arguably, mis­
informing a police officer in an auto accident case is deceitful conduct designed to evade the law enforcement 
process and amounts to turpitude under the statute.

Thank you for your attention to this matter.


